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I oppose this. If people do not want to have leaded fuel being used at racetracks near 

them, they should never have moved to an area where it is used. This is their fault 

and they are trying to take away one good hobby. Portland is filled with homeless 

people, drug addicts, and crime. Racing is a good hobby, without it, we likely will just 

aid to the depression rate leading to more drug addicts. Don’t take away peoples 

freedom because people are upset they moved near a safe space for hobbies! 

Unacceptable. As a drag racer myself that just moved from Portland to Snohomish, 

WA I AM APPALLED that the only thing that was fun and happy for me there may be 

taken away. I oppose!  


